
Dear Citizens of Coos County, 

As individuals serving as Mayors of Coos County, we are united in addressing a crucial issue 
that impacts our community’s safety and the effectiveness of our law enforcement: the Public 
Safety Levy, Measure 6-213. 

Our public safety system is currently challenged by insufficient prosecution services and jail 
capacity, directly affecting our ability to combat crime. Enhancing these capabilities is 
essential not only for deterring criminal activity but also for supporting rehabilitation efforts 
through Parole and Probation, which benefits our community at large. 

The Public Safety Levy represents a crucial step toward improving our safety infrastructure 
and providing our police chiefs and law enforcement officials with the resources they need to 
perform their critical work more effectively. 

We encourage the community to engage with this issue, understand its importance, and 
consider the positive impact that supporting our public safety efforts can have on Coos County. 

Our commitment to supporting our law enforcement officials and ensuring the safety of Coos 
County drives our engagement in this conversation. 

Together, we can tackle the challenges we face and move towards creating a safer environment 
for all our residents. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Benetti, Mayor 
Coos Bay, OR 

Signature: 
Mayor Mark Crouch (Apr 11, 2024 20:54 PDT) 

Email: mayor@cityoflakeside.org 

Sam Flaherty (Apr 5, 2024 14:06 PDT) 

Email: sflaherty@cityofcoquille.org 

Signature: 
Mayor Jessica Engelke (Apr 5, 2024 15:00 PDT) 

Mayor Mary Schamehorn 
Mayor Mary Schamehorn (Apr 5, 2024 16:16 PDT) 

Email: jengelke@northbendcity.org Email: marys@coosnet.com 

Signature: 
Mayor Noah White (Apr 16, 2024 15:34 PDT) 

Email: mayor@ci.myrtlepoint.or.us Email: noah@cityofpowers.com Mayor Samantha Clayburn (Apr 8, 2024 08:34 PDT) 
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